
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chambersburg Area Kennel Club, Inc. 
Minutes of Nov. 19, 2020, Board of Directors Meeting 

 

The monthly meeting of the Chambersburg Area Kennel Club was held Thursday, Nov. 19, 
2020, via Free Conference Call. 

Attendees: Courtney Caraccioli, Clarence Gelwicks, Marguerite Plank, Tom Rolenaitis, Sandie 
Rolenaitis, Sara Rudolph, and Charlene Stone 

President Charlene Stone opened the meeting at 8:25 p.m., following the regular meeting. 

The president said, “We have few issues to discuss.  Mainly would be the COVID situation and 
how it is affecting our Club. Does anyone have anything to discuss regarding the Club 
and or its Members?” 

She noted that many of the COVID decisions, as well as most other matters, were made in the 
regular meeting. 

Marguerite Plank suggested the club try using Zoom as an outreach program, presenting 
information on CGC preparation, handling, and other topics of interest to potential 
members. 

Adjournment:  Motion to adjourn at 8:34 p.m. by Sara Rudolph; Clarence seconded. 
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